
                                       
 

Nidec Copal Electronics Corp 
                                                   Nishi-shinjuku Kimuraya Bldg.,  

7-5-25 Nishi-shinjuku, Shinjuku-ku 
Tokyo 160-0023, Japan 

 
 

                                                     Date : June 8, 2017 

 
Product Discontinuation 

 
 
Dear Digi-Key Corporation 
 
 
This is to inform you that the following product is being discontinued.   
 
 
【Part number being discontinued】   
  F455B-05MD  (Digi-Key part number : 563-1141-ND) 

 
 

【Reason for the discontinuation】    
     Due to lack of demand 

 
 
【Last Time Buy】  
    December 1, 2017 
     
 
Should you have any questions, please contact your local sales representative/office for more details  
    
 
 
 

                                     Yours truly, 
 
 
 

                                 NIDEC COPAL ELECTRONICS CORP. 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                        
                                         Kunihiko Sato, Manager 
                                       Section of sourced products  
 


